
 
 
 

STELLENBOSCH MUNICIPALITY CALLS FOR NOMINATIONS OF SUITABLY QUALIFIED AND 
EXPERIENCED PROFESSIONALS TO BE APPOINTED AS MEMBERS OF THE STELLENBOSCH 
MUNICIPAL PLANNING TRIBUNAL 

 
In terms of Section 70(1) of the Stellenbosch Land Use Planning Bylaw (2015), the 
Stellenbosch Municipality must establish a Municipal Planning Tribunal (MPT) to decide on 
land use and land development applications. The term of office of the current MPT will 
end at the end of February 2023. Accordingly, an invitation is extended in terms of Section 
72(1)(b) for nominations of persons who meet the requirements to be appointed on the 
MPT as external members for the next term of office, which will start on 1 March 2023.   
 
The members of the MPT must have knowledge and experience of land use planning or 
the law related thereto and be representative of a broad range of experience and 
expertise. The responsibilities of MPT members will include the preparation for meetings by 
reading the planning reports, attendance and participation in monthly meetings of the 
MPT, attending site inspections as may be required, verifying minutes from meetings, and 
any other duties and functions provided for in the legislation. 

 
Members will be appointed for a term of office and with such renumeration as determined 
by Council, and subject to terms and conditions.  

 
The nomination forms are available on the Stellenbosch Municipal website: 
www.stellenbosch.gov.za 

 
Completed nomination forms must be accompanied by a Curriculum Vitae as well as 
certified copies of the qualifications of the nominee and must be addressed to: Mr Stiaan 
Carstens, Senior Manager: Development Management and must be e-mailed to:   

Enquiries: Lenacia Kamineth 
E-mail: Lenacia.Kamineth@stellenbosch.gov.za 
Tel: +27 21 808 8697 

 
The closing date for the nomination is the 15th of October 2022. No hand-delivered, 
posted or late applications will be considered.  
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